
 
 

Don’s treasure hunt clues originally published in the November, 2022, 
Newsletter. 

 
 
“For anyone who didn't get the clues to Don's new treasure hunt, here it is:” 
 
“This hunt will lead you on a path to new places. A passage traveled by many exceptional 
students following their dreams. What lies ahead is a challenge to find a token worth an 
ounce of silver. As always there is no need to dig, but a pinpointer is a must. Bring me the 
token and the treasure is yours!” 
 
“Note: You will need your metal detector. It is in the Montrose city limits. Your computer can 
be a big help.” 
 
 
 


